
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Powell, 
 
I would like to voice my opinion of the changes in HB2295 and will make this short and to the point. I 
would appreciate if you would vote against any changes to the current hunting seasons and against 
legalizing the use of crossbows as legal archery equipment. I have no objection to the use of crossbows 
for the handicapped. Thanks for your consideration.  
 
 
 

               Bill  Zerger 
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